
Terry Fox 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

On Friday September 22, 2023, Rosedale students will be 

participating in a Terry Fox Run.  Students will do different 

movement activities outside on the playground to raise money 

for the Terry Fox Foundation.  Please use the following link to 

make a donation to the Terry Fox Foundation as we are not 

collecting money.  You can share this link with family and 

friends.  

https://schools.terryfox.ca/37970 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Rosedale Staff 
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